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REGI U.S., Inc. Annouces Agreement with Fruci & Associates, II, PLLC for  CFO 
Management of Accounting Oversight and Public Reporting 

   

 

Spokane, Washington, August 20, 2021 -- REGI U.S., Inc. (“REGI” or “RGUS” or "the Company") 

(OTCQB:RGUS). The Board of Directors, Regi U.S., Inc. and its wholly owned subsidiary RadMax 

Technologies, Inc. (RadMax) are pleased to announce the signing of a professional services 

agreement with Fruci & Associates, II, PLLC (Fruci) of Spokane, WA. Under this agreement Fruci 

will manage  accounting and oversight of all financial public reporting as the Company’s 

contracted CFO. 

 

The agreement provides for independent review of all accounting and reporting to the OTC 

public markets where RadMax is registered under the trading symbol RGUS. All reports will 

comply with United States Generally Accepted Accounting Principles (GAAP). 

 

In  coordination with the Company’s management, Fruci will be preparing all necessary financial 

and associated statements including notes to satisfy the OTC “Alternative Reporting Standards” 

for Pink listed companies as required under rule changes 15c2-11 due no later than September 

28, 2021. 

 

Fruci is a U.S. Securities Exchange registered PCAOB firm and was the Company’s public 

auditors for the prior two years ending in April 2018 and 2019. 

 

“Our objective with this agreement is to assure our shareholders of our intent to fully comply 

with all OTC reporting standards by use of a respected independent third party” stated CEO 

Paul Chute.  

 

 

ABOUT REGI U.S., INC  

RadMax Technologies, Inc., the wholly owned subsidiary of REGI U.S., Inc., is developing for 

commercialization multiple improved axial vane type rotary devices using our patented 

RadMaxTM rotary technology. This technology allows for revolutionary designs of lightweight 

and high efficiency engines, compressors pumps and other devices. For more information, 

please visit radmaxtech.com.  
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Statements in this press release regarding the business of RadMax Technologies, Inc. and REGI 
U.S, Inc. (together the “Companies’”) which are not historical facts are "forward-looking 
statements" that involve risks and uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the Companies' 
control. There can be no assurance that such statements will prove accurate, and actual results 
and developments are likely to differ, in some case materially, from those expressed or implied 
by the forward-looking statements contained in this press release. Readers of this press release 
are cautioned not to place undue reliance on any such forward-looking statements. 

 

CONTACTS:  
Regi U.S., Inc. 
Paul W. Chute, CEO 
(509) 474-1040  Ex. 101 
info@radmaxtech.com  
7520 N. Market St. STE #10  
Spokane, WA. 99217-7800  
 


